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Dear Sir or Madam,

We are writing to you as residents of_, Valley Park Chandlers Ford, to say
that we object to you our proposal of building several dwellings on the land of Velmore
Farm, off Templars Way - in the parish of Chilworth, as set out in the Draft Local Plan 2040.

The proposal will impact the area severely with noise, pollution and further busy traffic,
and will put an even further strain upon out local health services, schools, and current

infrastructure.

We are also concerned about the flooding impact which is already heavy in some areas of
Valley Park, and the loss of our lovely green space, it's biodiversity, and our woodlands.

We object to this plan on every level.

Mr & Mrs Jerome.





